
Paulsboro Public Schools 

Administration Building, 662 North Delaware Street, Paulsboro, NJ 08066 

Telephone: (856) 423-5515 - Ext 1234 • Fax: (856) 423-4602 

Anisah Coppin, School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

September 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are pleased to inform you that Paulsboro Public Schools will be participating in the 
Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) to provide free meals to all students during the 2022-2023 
academic school year. 

As a CEP participating school district, all enrolled students at Paulsboro Public Schools are 
eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no charge to your household each 
day of the 2022-2023 academic school year. Junior high and high school students will be able to 
participate in the Breakfast Before the Bell program and Breakfast After the Bell programs. 
Students at our elementary schools will be able to participate in the Breakfast after the Bell 
program during Homeroom. 

This letter is to inform you that your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal 
programs without having to pay a fee or submit an application. You will be asked to complete a 
Household Information Survey. Your participation is essential in order for us to provide the 
Department of Education with the information it needs to ensure our school/district will 
continue to receive critical state funding. 

Additional information and surveys can be found at the following link: 
http://www.state.nj.us/education/finance/cep/. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at: acoppin@paulsboro.k12.nj.us or by phone at 
856-423-5515 ext. 1234.

We are looking forward to you child(ren) having a fantastic school year.
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